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Rene Bernard and Ed Kolybaba were recognized at the club’s Installation event on June 15th for their 

continuous support of The Rotary Foundation by Tom Paterson, the 2012-13 director of the club’s 

International/Foundation Service Committee.  Rene Bernard received a PHF+2 pin, while Ed Kolybaba 

was recognized with a PHF+3 pin.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In making the presentations, Paterson expressed that it is important that our club members continue to 

support the Foundation financially as the work of the Foundation helps to meet the basic needs of 

people and communities around the world, especially in third world countries.   He added that the 

Foundation supports projects that save and invigorate the lives of people, and enhance international 

friendship and understanding.  Most importantly, Paterson reminded the Rotarians at the Installation 

event that becoming a Paul Harris Fellow is not a destination; instead it is simply a single milestone that 

must be followed by our continuous generous support as a means to help those who are so deprived in 

the world. 

During the presentation, Paterson identified other Rotarians who had been recognized with PHF and 

Multiple PHF awards throughout the 2012-13 Rotary year.  These Rotarians included Ken Spence, Linda 

Frandsen, Barb Penner, Rene Bernard, Bruce Falkins and Tom Paterson. 

In addition, Paterson congratulated the Rotarians who had made a commitment to the Permanent Fund 

of The Rotary Foundation as benefactors and Bequest Society members during the 2012-13 Rotary year. 

 



Members who were designated as Bequest Society members this year included Jane Fletcher, Rene 

Bernard, Chris Murphy and Tom Paterson.  As Bequest Society members, these Rotarians were also 

designated as Benefactors and joined Barb Penner, Steve Goddard, and Craig Garries who became 

Benefactors during the current Rotary year. 


